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VILLAGE OF FAYETTEVILLE

Mayor Mark Olson
molson@fayettevilleny.gov

Dear Residents,
Fall in the village is so beautiful. This year is no exception,
minus all the rain. This past summer we finished several
projects as well as finalizing some other very important ones.
First I want to thank all the dedicated employees for keeping
the village looking so great as well as our volunteers who
dedicate their time and talents for the betterment of our
village. We are truly lucky to have so many great people helping
make our village the best it can be. Id like to recognize our
DPW & Fire services for their efforts during last two rainstorms
where we had over 6-inches of rain and they were out both
days, and into the nights, making sure we had as little damage
as possible. It's a comfort knowing they are in our village to
help us when events like this happen.

As for projects, we are finishing up on speed humps on Warren
Street and South Burdick. These requests came from
concerned residents and the board felt that this was a good
solution to the speeding problems in this area. And the
Bishops Brook project is almost done. The stream banks
have been repaired and redone, the knee walls have been
treated with the new stone facade and the pavement has been
replaced. The guard rails have been ordered and are in so we
are just waiting for the contractor to install. The Limestone
Creek project is on pace to be finished in a few weeks barring
any more rain. Every time it rains it has set the contractor back
a few days. If you haven't had a chance please go down behind
the town hall and see what we have been working on. When
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Please Note
Trash pickup for
Thurs, Nov.25 will
happen Monday,
Nov 29th.

[NO changes for
December or

January.]
Check village calendar
@website.
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we are done the creek will flow better, we will have areas for fishing and the great part is the trout will have
a place to spawn. We also will have the breach in Canal Landing park fixed. This project was a grant
award from the NYS DEC Clean Water Initiative as well as Assemblyman Stripe and Senator Mannion. This
park has turned out to be a real asset to the village and this project is another example of how important
this is to our residents and neighbors.

This year again we are only picking up leaves during the month of November (in addition to the
regular trash & recycling pickup). We tried this last year and it worked out very well. In December we will
continue with the normal brush, C&D, hard fill pickup schedule. Garbage & recycling is not affected by this
change. Please remember that when they come around it may take them a few weeks to get back to you
depending on how fast the leaves are falling. | think residents would be interested in knowing that some
years we spend more taxpayers' dollars on leaf pickup then we do on snow removal. I'd like to express
gratitude to T.H. Kinsella's for taking all our leaves and not charging the village; they are a true partner of
the village and | want to thank them.

We recently got a grant from Onondaga County American Rescue Plan. One part of the grant is to
tear down the properties on Feeder Street to make way for a park. This park project is in the design/grant
award phase. | hope in the next newsletter to let you know if we get the grant. If we do, we will be hosting
public hearings with the residents to show you the draft plans. The other part is a planning grant to see if
we can add senior housing units at the senior center complex. This conceptual plan is just that conceptual,
nothing will be done until we meet with all involved to see if it can even be accomplished and if it can fit into
the character of the neighborhood and senior center complex. Our goal is to continue to be a vibrant and
good neighbor to everyone that uses the senior center or lives near it.

We are working on next year's goals and plans as we slowly adapt to the new reality of Covid and the
pandemic. Every day | am working with department heads, Trustees, and residents on how we can come
out of this pandemic stronger while being the best village possible. To this end we have hired EDR to
update our comprehensive plan. This plan is vital to our village's future, as well as grant opportunities.
We have formed a steering committee, and we will be adding a village website page for this plan. We are
still in the early stages but please look for more information. Your input is vital to the success of this
program so keep your eye out for workshops and public hearings in the future. My hope is to have this
completed in the next year.

As you can see there is a fair amount being done as | write this newsletter. | can't believe all the work we
can get accomplished when we work together for the betterment of our residents. | love working day in
and day out making Fayetteville a village all of us are
proud to call home. It wouldn't be possible without the
help of the trustees, employees, volunteer committee
TO FIND MORE members and you the residents of the village. Have a
INFORMATION great holiday season and | hope to see all of you at the

tree lighting ceremony/!
« PLEASE VISIT »

WWW FAYETTEVILLENY.GOV
Jor LINKS TO BOARD MEETINGS.
VILLAGE CALENDAR, DPW PICKUP SCHEDULE,
BUILDING CODES

Thank you again for the honor being your mayor.

Yours truly, Mayor Mark
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1ve Plan Update

Village of Fayetteville Mayor Mark Olson is excited to announce the kick-off of
the 2021 Comprehensive Plan update. The Village of Fayetteville last updated
its Comprehensive Plan in 2014, marking almost 10 years since the community
engaged in the planning process.

Through the Comprehensive Planning process, the Village will review the 2014
vision, goals, and strategies in the context of current and emerging trends,
challenges, and opportunities. Topics to be explored through this process may
include housing, adaptive re-use of existing structures and sites,
transportation, connectivity, parks and recreation, and community design.

“Fayetteville has an opportunity to revisit the direction of our community to
make it an even better place to live, work, shop, and recreate,” said Olson. “We
look forward to working together to identify specific strategies centered
around a unified vision.”

The planning process commenced in early October with an anticipated
completion date of September 2022. The Village Trustees established a 7-
member Steering Committee who will champion the project. “The Steering
Committee represents a diverse group of citizens who bring a wealth of insight
and knowledge to the planning process,” said Village Trustee Mike Small. “Their
leadership in this process will help ensure the updated planis truly reflective
of Fayetteville and the needs of the greater community.”

A critical piece of the planning process is ensuring that members from the
community are actively engaged from project initiation through completion, and
implementation. With assistance from the planning consultant team,
Environmental Design Research (EDR), the Village will be soliciting community
feedback through a range of community engagement activities including public
meetings, workshops, and focus groups. The Village will actively update its
website www.fayettevilleny.gov and social media channels to keep residents
informed on the process and upcoming events.

We encourage you to join us in the Comprehensive Planning process.
For more information, please contact Village Trustee Mike Small at
msmall@fayettevilleny.gov


http://www.fayettevilleny.gov/
mailto:msmall@fayettevilleny.gov

THANK YOU for considering a
donation to the Memory Tree
in honor or memory of
someone special.

-PLEASE SUPPORT THE FAYETTEVILLE SENIOR CENTER
: ot SR R UST STV SUSUAVRURTRURTATRUS RV SUSTRTSURTLY

Since 1979, the lone pine tree by the Fayetteville Fire house has been
illuminated with commemorative blue lights in memory of our loved ones
from seasons past. Starting this year we would like to include everyone,
ik those that have passed and those who are still with us. Please help us
® celebrate the joy of the holiday season by making a donation to this
meaningful community tradition. As contributions are received, bulbs will
& be illuminated throughout the season, and the names of the donors and
those remembered will be published in the Eagle Bulletin Newspaper. We
ﬁ will gladly notify the person you list below of your contribution if you provide #
3k us with the necessary information. Your tax deductible contribution will help
yk assure continued guality programming at our Fayetteville Senior Center, #
and honor those we love.
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| would like to donate an Archangel ($50.00) to the Memory Tree in honor or memory of:

E 33 %335

Total#:
| would like to donate a Seraphim ($25.00) to the Memory Tree in honor or memory of:
Total#:
I'would llke to denate an Angel ($15.00) to the Memory Tree in honor or memory of:
____ Total#:

I would like to dedicate a forget-me-not blue light ($5.00) to The Memory Tree in honor or memory of:

Total#:

*You can return your donation to us directly or in the mail at 584 East Genesee St.
MName (please print)
Address

Please accept my donation of:

Enclosed is my check made payable to Fayetteville Senior Center
$100___ $50_ $25  $15_ other

*Credit Card___ VISA__ MC__  AMEX
Cad#_ CVC
ZIP_ EXP

Signature
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Please help keep
FIRE hydrants
accessible!
Keep them clear
not only of snow
but also of any
brush so the fire
dept can easily
access if needed.
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REMEMBER

)

ONLY LEAVES (&Trash/Recycling) WILL BE
\ PICKED UP DURING NOVEMBER

-Leaf pickups will follow same area routes as trash pickups
-Rake leaves to the curb, but NEVER into the street
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e Veterans Day, Thursday, Nov. 11
(offices closed; Aormal trash pickup).

. Comrprehensive Plan Steering Meeting,
Thurs., Nov. 18 @ 6pm

o Ski & Skate Sale, Sa ,urday November 20
@ 10am- ’Il#m, Manlius Village
Auditoriu

e Tree Liéhting Ceremor18y, Fville Firehouse,
Friday, November 26 @ 6-8 pm

e Comprehensive Plan Steering Meeting,
Thurs., Dec. 9 @ 6pm
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